
Circular No: 2022-23/130 

 

Dear Parents, 

 Greetings from St. Joseph’s High School! 

 Be merry all, be merry all,  

With holy dress the festive hall; 

 Prepare the song, the feast, the ball,  

To welcome merry Christmas.  

~William Robert Spencer  

Christmas is here and we are ready to celebrate with traditional cheer! On Wednesday, 21st 

December we shall be celebrating Christmas Eve during school hours. Our cherished 

learners are invited to be a part of these festivities.  

Please Note:  

1. We request you to send your child dressed in coloured clothes wearing shades of red/ 

white or green and be a part of the festive celebration.  

2. Timings are 3:00 pm-06:00 pm. 

 3. We will observe an academic off from 24th Dec to 1st Jan 2023.  

 

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year! 

 

 Thank you,  

With warm wishes 

 

Principal 

 


